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Clay TreED

What a wonderful start to the fall by having all our participants back at Clay Tree and
the place buzzing with excitement, it fills your heart with joy every day to walk around
and see the place back to it’s noisy and chaotic ways. Everything just seems brighter
with all the guys back. I know we still have a long way to go with the pandemic but
things are starting to look up in BC .
We have a lot to look forward to with our AGM on October 6th, you will by now have
received your packages (members) and voting slips are to be mailed in the stamped
envelope provided, please log on to facebook that morning as at 10:15 a.m. our meeting
will go live and you will be able to join in via facebook.
This will be the final time I write in the newsletter as your Executive Director, our new
Director is in working with me at the moment and she will no doubt be filling you in on
all the happenings in the newsletters to follow. Jennifer Fowler is going to be a great
asset to the society and I am enjoying these first few weeks with her. You will have the
chance to meet Jennifer at a meet and greet we are having at the society on the evening
of October 27th (all details to follow shortly).
Art from the Heart will now take place in the spring and although we have some
exciting things for the participants lined up our fund raising does remain virtual at the
moment, we will be doing the Purdy’s sale and the wonderful online auction will once
again be going live at the end of November for you to peruse and bid on the items that
are displayed.
If there are any questions at all please don’t hesitate to contact me on 1 2508823755 or 
e mail at glenys.claytree@shaw.ca
Looking forward to seeing you all on October 27th,
 
Regards,
 
Glenys

mailto:glenys.claytree@shaw.ca


Shirley Keno
Celebration

of Life
August 18,

2021





 Virtual AGM
October 6, 2021
Live on Facebook

10:15 a.m.

AGM packets have been mailed out to all
registered Members. 



Please  fill out your voting slips and mail to

McGorman & MacLean by 
October 4th, 2021. (a stamped envelope
with the address will be provided in the

packet you receive)



ART FROM THE HEART

IS CANCELLED 





We hope to reschedule in February 2022

With regret



Life Skills 
Donut Muffins

Life Skills  enjoyed
making these

delicious muffins
they taste just like 

the famous mini donuts 



Parting is always such sweet sorrow…
We celebrated Christine’s last day at 

Clay Tree after 48 years of service. 
We will miss you Christine and 

wish you  well.  

We will miss you
Christine! 



Clay Tree will be closed
Thursday September 30th

National Truth & 
Reconciliation Day  

Xe’ Xe’ Smun’ eem
All children are sacred



Dates to Remember
September 30, 2021

Closed
National day for Truth & Reconciliation



October 6, 2021

AGM - Live Facebook 10:15



October 11, 2021
Closed 

Thanksgiving 



October 27, 2021
Meet & Greet

More details to come 



November 11, 2021
Closed

Remembrance Day 



December 23, 2021
Last day 2021 for Participants 











